December News
Dear Parents/Guardians,



December 1, 2016
I so appreciate the time and effort that parents and students took to complete our social studies projects. The turkeys and the writings on family traditions were great! I hope you are able to make the open house next Tuesday, December 6 at 3:15. It will be fun to see all the social studies projects done by the students K-6th here at the Marlette Elementary School! Great job!!
F.Y.I.: Our Christmas party here at school will be on Tuesday, December 20 in the afternoon. I have a small gift for the students but we will not be doing a gift exchange between the students. If you have a note attached to this letter that means you signed up at open house night to bring something in for us to snack on at our party. We are going to have ice cream sundaes and I have asked for items to use in making this yummy treat!

If your child is absent or is behind on their work you will see it come home with a note from me. Please assist your child in completing this work and return it to school when he/she is done. Thanks for your help. I hate to see my students miss work we do here at school and then end up behind the others. 

I have a website for our classroom that can be viewed using the Marlette School website. Go to our website, click on faculty, then 2nd Mrs. Branding’s website. I will try and update it each month with information regarding our classroom. If you have any problems viewing the website let me know-I am new to this type of technology and am still learning!! 
I hope you and your family get a chance to slow down and enjoy the season! Merry Christmas!
Dawn Branding
